From: Marylynn Cote

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: NO NORTHERN PASS
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 6:43:22 AM

Marylynn Cote
6 maple st
Plymouth, NH 03264

December 20, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

As a Plymouth resident and | lover of the White Mountains | wholeheartedly reject the Northern Pass for
it and fringes on our livelihood our well-being quality of life and enjoyment of our state's great natural
resources. No to Northern Pass!

Sincerely,
Marylynn Cote
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